
January 25, 2021 

Mr. Joseph Scanlan 
EGLE 

1504 West Washington Street 
Marquette Ml 49855 

Re; SRN:U172100125 

Dear Mr. Scanlon: 

Land's End Management, LLC 

PO Box 276 

Empire Ml 49630 

(616) 304 2564 
dlgray@chartermi.net 

Received 
EGLE/AQD 

FEB O 2 2021 

I am in receipt of the violation notice referenced above dated January 14, 2021 and am 

responding to the requested actions to correct the cited violations. 

Land's End Management purchased the subject property from the owner of River Bend Resort 

in early November 2020 but Land's End Management never operated the building 

commercially. The demolition of the subject building took place from late December 2020 into 

early January 2021 in connection w ith preparation for a residential building site by Fountain 
Trucking. We filed and received a demolition permit from the Village of DeTour in early 

December 2020 but were unaware that we needed to provide the notification and survey for 

asbestos containing material. We were relying on Fountain Trucking's knowledge of any other 
requirements. 

Since the demolition of the building was completed earlier this month, there is no further 

demolition that will take place. This is a one-time project for Land's End Management and I do 
not anticipate any similar circumstances or projects in the future that wou ld create a 

reoccurrence. However, now that I' m aware of the requirements, I will comply to the extent 
that I ever undertake demolition of a commercial structure in the future. I apologize for being 
unaware of the requirements. 

Respectfully submitted, 

g member 

Cc: Ms. Jenine Camilleri, EGLE 


